
 

 

 

 

           Department of Computer Science and Applications 
 

 

The Department of Computer Science and Applications organized a heartfelt farewell ceremony to bid adieu 

to the outgoing final-year BCA students. The event was held on 02-06-2025 from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm in 

auditorium. Junior students presented a vibrant cultural program comprising music, dance, and skits, adding 

color and energy to the event. A video montage featuring moments from classroom activities, college events, 

and group outings brought back fond memories, leaving many emotional. The farewell was not just a 

goodbye, but a celebration of achievements, memories, and the journey ahead. The department wished all 

the graduating students great success in their careers and personal lives.  

 

                                                           

 

SL.NO DETAILS OF THE EVENT 

1. Title of the Event UG Farwell 

2 Day and Date   2nd June 2025, Monday 

3 Venue Auditorium  

4 Participants All UG Students 

Cultural Extra 

Vegenza 

BCA Batch  

2022-25 
Outgoing Student 

220  


